Chris O'Brien

From: MARK <budco200@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 3:46 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Subject: SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17

¢ Joseph M. McNamara

On upcoming bill # H7225, Article 3, Section 17 please vote to support,

Mark Weiss
122 Sweetfern Rd.
Warwick, RI



